'dhec

Healthy People. Healthy Commur

June 13, 2024

Mr. Emil Filc

Signify North America Corp
400 Crossing Blvd, Suite 600
Bridgewater, NJ, 08807

Re:  Response to the Feasibility Study
Former Shakespeare Composite Structure Site
Feasibility Study Report dated April 12, 2024
Newberry County
Voluntary Cleanup Contract 14-6271-RP
File # 51025

Dear Mr. Filc,

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control has
reviewed and approves the feasibility study report. The next step in the process is
for the Department will assemble a proposed plan for this site. Please feel free to
contact me with any questions or comments at kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov or call me at
(803) 898-0722.

Sincerely,

| A
A—",

Kimberly Kuhn, Project Manager

State Voluntary Cleanup Program

Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization Division
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cC: Lucas Berresford, BLWM (via email)
Jessica Price, Midlands BEHS Office (via email)
Scott Ross, P.G., AECOM (via email)
Dave Oliphant, AECOM (via email)
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